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Dedicated to delivering Weekly Update
Term 1.1, Week 1, Ist September 2023

Dear families,

Welcome back!

We hope you all had a wonderful summer break; we are delighted at the
smooth start to our new academic year. Staff are rested and motivated,
families are supportive and students are enthusiasticl A perfect
combination.
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Over the holiday we have had work going on to ensure an improved and enhanced learning
experience for your child. We are currently enjoying a new astro-turf, 3 new computing suites, bespoke
secondary furniture, more toilets have been installed in Ghaf and Acacia blocks, and we are finalizing a
new Early Years soft-play room for your children to use in the coming weeks and months.

HgaaS )¢ 3 ¢ 3amall caalall W giaiws o oS53 8)9hio duoled diyad Hlowd) yiume JSuiy Joss US sl Jd>
clini] o lgisdl Lo Jasi oig LuawlSly lall Lidlhie 6 Gaumliall (o el Sy @is dgilid] dl>pall 3paz Sl 832>
Ao3lall ygi¥lg pulwdl 5 Lslall lgoiiund 8Saall agaiall 533> can) d8y¢

Thank you for your support and words of encouragement on our very first day; many of your motivating
comments have been so appreciated by our entire staff team. * What you focus on, increases’- and we
are delighted that you can see so many positive aspects of our work, as we strive to improve every
single day.
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IB- Year 12 trip
| want to extend a warm welcome to our returning students and newcomers in Year 12. We're thrilled to
have you as part of Aspen Heights British School for another exciting academic year.
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This year marks a special milestone as we introduce a new cohort of students to the International
Baccalaureate (IB) program. The IB program not only challenges your children academically but will
also encourage them to become well-rounded individuals and global citizens. We believe that each
student's unique qualities will contribute to building our school community.
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We are excited to share the news of our newly prepared 6th Form classroom. It aims to foster
collaboration, exploration, and academic excellence, serving as a hub for engaging discussions.
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On August 30th, 2023, our Year 12 students had an exciting opportunity to extend their learning beyond
the classroom. They visited the Comic Craze Vol. 3 exhibition, which offers a captivating exploration of
non-literary text analysis through various artists’ works. This experience will undoubtedly enhance their
critical thinking and analytical skills as IBDP students. They even had the fortune to meet Mohammed
Mandi, who is the UAE’s leading calligrapher known for his stylized form of the Arabic alphabet. His work
can be seen on the UAE passport and banknotes. What an incredible opportunity! Thank you for
entrusting us with your child's education. Here's to a year filled with growth, learning, and unforgettable
experiences.
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Class Representatives - Friends of Aspen

All classes at AHBS has 2 volunteer parents who acts as ‘Class representatives’ called Friends of
Aspen. Friends of Aspen work with the teacher to coordinate special activities and events, to
welcome new families in the class or year group, and to assist the teacher in getting
information to parents. If you are interested in being the class representative for your child’s
class, please reach out to your child’s teacher. Class representatives will meet with Miss Clark
on Wednesday 13th September to discuss the role and organisation.
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Secondary Form Groups

At Aspen Heights British School we strive to ensure that all of our young people thrive with the individual
support that they require. This year we have expanded our secondary phase significantly with the
introduction of our new IBDP programme. Therefore, we have more specialist teachers and so we are
able to nurture every child within smaller groups during form times. Each form class has two groups,
orange and green for their PSHE sessions (3x30 minutes per week). During these sessions your child’s
form advisor is able to spend quality time with a small group of young people to support them based on
their individual needs.
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Next Week;

Early Years Optional Pick Up Time - Monday - Thursday

We are delighted with how our children in Early Years have settled in this week; the phasing in sessions
have been a great success. Based on parental feedback from last year, we are offering an optional
early pick up time from Mondays - Thursdays. The gates will open at Ipom and close again at 1:15pm,
please collect your child from the class back door. For the safety of the children it is essential that if you
are picking up your child early that you come during that window. If you do not opt for the early pick,
please collect your child from the back door at 2:15pm.
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Family Information Meetings - Early Years, Primary & Secondary

Next week we would like to invite families into school to learn more about the specific phases of the
school that your children are in. During the ‘Family Information Meeting’ the team will share with you the
day to day routines, expectations, homework, timetables, curriculum coverage and lots more! We would
like to invite families to attend of the following days;
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Year 5 & 6 Families Monday 4th September @ 1:30pm - Main Hall
Year 3 & 4 Families Tuesday 5th September @ 1:30pm - Main Hall
Year 1 & 2 Families Wednesday 6th September @ 1:30pm - Main Hall
EYFS Families Thursday 7th September @ 1:30pm - Main Hall
Secondary Families Wednesday 6th September @ 5pm - Main Hall

If you are unable to attend the information meeting during the day, we will be repeating the meetings
in the evening on Thursday 7th September at 5pm.
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Family Yoga- Thursday 7th September- 8am

Once again | am delighted to be offering ladies yoga to our community on the first Thursday of each
month at 8am. Please wear comfortable clothes, and bring a yoga mat and water bottle- we will meet
in the Gallery just before 8am and yoga will be in the dance studio.. See you there!
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Positive Discipline in Everyday Parenting Course

We are pleased to announce that starting mid September, Mrs Khan, our school counselor, and Miss
Morgan, our Head of Inclusion, will run the Positive Discipline in Everyday Parenting (PDEP) program for a
new cohort of parents.

Last year, in partnership with ECA, Mrs Khan and Miss Morgan facilitated the first ever Aspen Heights
Parenting Program.

Over the course of 8 weeks, the program will help you to better understand the development stages of
your child from birth to eighteen years, foster strong relationships with your children and better
understand how to provide positive discipline to your child when faced with parenting challenges.

If you would like to learn more about the course, Mrs Khan and Miss Morgan will be sharing more about
it during the family information sessions next week. If you would like to express your interest in
attending, please complete the Google Form here: Parenting Program Expression of Interest



https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfkr69YIFI1ZLbPWqPmbQVGtd8Ag6t5Lfaj6aYBGahgOkWTAQ/viewform
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Update to the Newsletter

This year, we are pleased to announce an update for our weekly newsletter! Starting from next week,
there will be a Padlet link for you to access the photos for your children’s classes. Padlet is a software
that can be used to share photos and other content. Even better, it is mobile friendly and even has an
app that can be downloaded to both apple and android devices. We hope you love the new format as
much as we do!

)Li> 31 8,uiaill Caaxi

lduc o3l dylsPl Lipin Cadsd oo Gl of alall 130 L

ol byly i Jswasy dolll jguall G| Jswogll G0 0Said igxSI3l cudol bl Wlis GeSumw «Juball gorwdl (o Elail
il LaS dlgaxall 8323l 20 (39lsie Gl U3 (o Juddlg .(5)>3l Dlgimally youall &S)lira) dolaiiuwl (Say goliy s igxSIPl
lion Lo 3y szl Yl ey O Joli 3095351 9 ol 8321 o S e dlisis Sy b Ule (s

Open Day 10th September 2023

One of the best ways to spread the news of how good a school is, is by word of mouth. It is clear, having
seen the children in class this week, how happy they are at Aspen Heights British School. We are keen to
share this with other families. If you have relatives or friends who have not had an opportunity to look
around Aspen Heights please encourage them to attend our Open Day on 10th September 2023. Don't
forget our ‘Refer a Friend’ offer is always valid which enables you to get an extra 5% discount* on your
child’s tuition fee. (*T&C's apply)
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Attendance

This week the best attendance in EYFS goes to Nursery Butterflies with 100% attendance. Well done Butterflies!

This week the best attendance in Primary goes to Oasis and Year 2 Gazelles with 100% attendance. Well done
Oasis!

This week the best attendance in secondary goes to Year 12 Yas with 100% attendance. Well done Year 12 Yas!

The more you come to school, the more you learn!
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https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfkr69YIFI1ZLbPWqPmbQVGtd8Ag6t5Lfaj6aYBGahgOkWTAQ/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfkr69YIFI1ZLbPWqPmbQVGtd8Ag6t5Lfaj6aYBGahgOkWTAQ/viewform
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We are really excited to begin our ILOS (International Learning Opportunities) journey in the coming
weeks and look forward to all of the amazing learning experiences they will provide for our school
community. The ILOS available this year are:

e ISP Scientist - provides a unique opportunity for students to become citizen scientists and contribute
to real-world STEM research projects.

e ISP Artists - encourages the artistic exploration of ISP students by providing them with guided
activities to inspire their creative expression.

¢ ISP Changemakers - aids the development of projects that will enable communities to take action to
address issues that are relevant to their community.

e ISP Film Makers - a project where students learn the importance of collaboration in achieving the
common goadl of producing a film, its trailer and poster.

¢ ISP Exchange Programmes - These programmes encourage exchange across the world where ISP
schools are located. The aim is to offer students the opportunity to experience a culture different from
their own through virtual experiences, home stays or attending another ISP school for a month.

e ISP MUN (Model United Nations) - supports students as they learn about diplomacy, international
relations, research techniques, public speaking and debating, resulting in becoming delegates in
online and in person Model United Nations Committees.

e ISP Chess - grows student skills and teamwork by connecting them with other ISP students to play
fast chess in online and in-person tournaments.

e Street Child United - offers authentic opportunities for students to raise awareness about the rights
and protection of street- connected young people. This project could include initiatives such as
holding a dress up day at school, creating a community event, holding a sale or even organising a
sports event.

All of our ILOS will take place at different points throughout the year and will be rolled out so that all of
our community have the opportunity to engage with these experiences. There are many choices
available to help our students develop a range of life competencies, encouraging them to
communicate, lead and innovate, enabling all of our students to become responsible global citizens.




ILNZS

AND COMPETITIONS

el alaill Oyl gua> Ll allasiy dudall galwdl L8 1LOS (Adgall el 40)8) Aoy sl (B> Hgumanio (o
0 alall 136 doliall ILOS Liku)yao gaize) baydgins Lill

Lz oJ9iSilly polell loul &) liio (9 lgadlun (s Gaiblge slals lgmuay oMlall 83y)6 duwyd 4951 - ISP pllc o
Liaxll @llall L6 (STEM) Wluslylls duwsiglly

dgzgall dnii3l o093 JY> o dddoall &Sl Guylan M) iall COLiSiwdl Hemadsy - ISP gilis o
NCEOIPVSWES R

Lladll dxdlea) dojdl Wleh Bl 315l (o ilaaizell (Saiw Ll gy)livell pelai 8 seluy - ISPyl gluo o
cg2aiza duall ol

alid Z Lol 6 Jiaiall &yiinall Lol (348 8 ol draal ¥kl 44 aleiy gopire - ISP Loipull glio @
A ey les gladog

ISP dgall @Slidl Guslse 3265 s @llall clil graz 8 Joldl @i golydl 03s - ISP oLl zoly
8 Bl ol dushisdl Oylaall JMo o eaislal (e daline d8laS dyyza) dlal) duoyall d>U] 9o Logll
285 83a) ()51 ISP duwyaes Bl ol Jjiell

Condl sl dgal lsdlally dunlashall e pgalsd 3 bl pey - ISP MUN (3aoell o3l z3ga) ©
JSuing gl pe 3amiall poBl z3sai lad 8 mgaie lamuay O LIl (5351 Lo «duindlially dolall dilaslg
U,z:ow.)

gl &S1pinll Guylae o 23T b go egly JM5 o Lelaadl Joslly ikl Wihlge ei - ISP iyl o
. ol youinll o iyiBl yue dghal b mislidl Cell ISP

UJ.\Jlu.....i.;Ae.A“ qu%bg@wJP&yldw&éﬂuMwL&}éam -3bgy .\.bl.,.}.,uw).;.w o
G ;Lu.u| 9| ;Qu)).\A.“ u9 s.l.!)}” P92 d.ol_9| d.o.o ub.\b.o &g)a.uAJl RV Y Y-V U‘ L)S.AJ &)l.u.l.” U,Q P@JLQ9| O¢A0)
u@b)u»(mb.uupglctw)_mﬂusauﬂeygl TECYVED:

25 i Wi @i plall Hlae Gle dalise blas b Ly dwoladl ILOS ddgall aledl Goyé Wlilas graz 34ai5 @ipw
dcgomo pohi Lle Lodb daclunal doliadl Ll o ua2)l Wl .ylall 030 (56 45)Linall duoyé dlash linaixal
Oiblgo Iy o o Ll gaaz (puSady Sndlg 83alls Juolatll e passniiy dsiladl wlelasl (e

Alle sotune Lle Galgbune



OUR FIRST PODCAST IS NOW
LIVE!

EPISODE1:
WELCOME BACK
TO SCHOOL!

Listen to the
voices of Aspen
Heights and learn
why our
community loves
this school

PLAY

7 Minutes



https://drive.google.com/file/d/1ncshwcw_-yshLtCjHp7Upo5OOwUgJCpa/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1ncshwcw_-yshLtCjHp7Upo5OOwUgJCpa/view?usp=sharing

Well-being at

Welcome to all our new and returning families! | hope this message finds you
well as we embark on another exciting academic year at Aspen Heights. My
name is Mrs Khan and this year I'll be continuing to provide guidance and
support to our students and families. This week I'd like to shed light on the
importance of establishing routines, particularly to children’s well-being.

Children thrive in environments that offer structure and predictability. Establishing routines not only
makes life more manageable for parents but also plays a pivotal role in promoting mental health and
well-being in our young learners. Here's why routines matter:

BENEFITS OF A MORNING ROUTINE

FOR YOUR CHILD

Sense of Security: Routines create a sense of security and
stability in a child's life. Knowing what to expect helps reduce
anxiety and fear. A iarirg raion o= be very arafict

Time Management: Routines teach children valuable time-
management skills. They learn to allocate time for homework,
play, chores, and other activities, fostering a sense of
responsibility.

A REGULAR BOHSTE CAN HELF &
CHELE WITH

Healthy Habits: Regular routines encourage the development
of healthy habits. From consistent sleep patterns to balanced
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nutrition and regular B

Emotional Regulation: Children who follow routines are better

equipped to regulate their emotions. Predictable schedules

help them manage stress and deal with challenging YN CHILD TAN
situations more effectively. TIME RANACEMENT ML
Academic Success: Routines support academic success.

They enable students to establish study habits, complete

assignments on time, and manage their school workload SRV CAN FES] R BT

more efficiently. [UNART AR BN i THT
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Creating and maintaining routines can be a challenge, but
the rewards for your child’'s mental health and well-being
are well worth the effort. Here are some tips to help you get
started
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» Realistic Goals: Begin with small, age-appropriate routines.

e Consistency: Stick as closely to routines as possible for adaptation and success.

e Involve Your Child: Let them have a say in their schedule.

e Flexibility: Allow adjustments when needed.

e Lead by Example: Set a positive example with your own routines.
Remember, by prioritizing routines in your child's life, you are laying the foundation for their well-being,
and future success. Should you have any concerns about the well-being of your child or require
support please feel free to email me at rkhan@ahbs.ae . Have a lovely weekend!

Redah Khan
School Counsellorr
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ME Positive

€ D it
PARENTING COURSE

POSITIVE DISCIPLINE IN EVERYDAY
PARENTING

8 Consecutive Weeks

Head of Inclusion School Counsellor

Build stronger, more positive relationships with your

children
FOR MORE INFO CONTACT: STARTING
kmorgan@ahbs.ae
rkhan@ahbs.ae MID SEPTEMBER

Reqgister here



https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfkr69YIFI1ZLbPWqPmbQVGtd8Ag6t5Lfaj6aYBGahgOkWTAQ/viewform

